
 

Hello dear parents:  

 

Lice are back! 

Cases of head lice have been reported in recent days at the school. You will find on 

the PAC website the preventive and curative measures to deal with them. Please 

make sure you check your children's heads regularly and inform the school if you find 

lice. 

 

Volunteers for special events 

Your PAC is still looking for parents to organize events, such as the Christmas market 

(see flyer below). Please contact us if interested. Thank you!  

Class representatives  

More parents have been added as class representatives, as you can see in the 

following table. Divisions 8 and 11 do not have representatives so far, and division 2 

still requires a francophone parent. Please feel free to contact us if interested 

(secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com). You can find the guide for this role on our 

website. 

Division Teacher Représentative 

Division 1 – Kindergarden Louise Charland Danielle Dagenais 

Division 2 – Kindergarden Fannie Michaud Lea Blasset 

Division 3 –Grade 1 Estelle Pimenta Anne Lama 

Division 4 – Grade 1 and 2 Julie Bancroft Valerie Jamin 
Alexandra Bolduc 
Eibert Mecia 
Maia Tarasoff 

Division 5 – Grade 2 Mélanie Doloré Stéphanie Rasso-

Moreau 

Division 6 – Grade 2 Nancy Barbosa De 

Oliveira Lima 

Aila Ledoux 
Cécilia Huard de 

la Marre 

Division 7 – Grade 3 Hanane Ajaajaa Dominique 

Toupin 

Division 8 – Grade 3 and 4 Anne-Marie Lapointe 

 

Division 9 – Grade 4 Chloé Hudicourt Caroline Benedek 

Division 10 – Grade 5 Zohra Sehboub Anne Tolley 
Annelies Bertrand 
Aida Rekik 

Division 11 – Grade 5 and 6 Marie-Pier Dandurand 

 

Division 12 – Grade 5 and 6 Mylène Boulanger Nadine Cahan 

Megan Holden 
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Fundraiser Fresh Prep and Mabel’s Labels 

This year, Fresh Prep is offering 3 FREE meals when you enter the code FPRDV on 

your first order! Fresh Prep will also be donating $5 back to the APE for every new 

customer who uses the code FPRDV. 

Bon appétit ! 

 

Order personalized labels and the PAC gets 20% of the proceeds! 

 

https://www.freshprep.ca/
https://mabelslabels.com/
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COMING SOON! Fundraiser - Code « Amazon » 

We will soon have a special code for ordering through Amazon. The company will 

then send the PAC a percentage of the order, and you won’t have to pay anything 

extra. 

 

Christmas market – December 8! 

Meet us at the Christmas Market on Saturday December 8m from 9:30am to 3:30pm 

at the library of Jules Verne. You are inviting to spend a wonderful time with our 

vendors and activities for kids. 

 

Reminder: Monday, December 3rd - Monthly PAC meeting 

The next meeting will be at 7pm, at Jules Verne Library.  

Katie Harding, PAC secretary 2018–2019 
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

 

✓ Dates to remember 
Check our online calendar for activities and important dates  

✓ You have a message for the parents community 
Please contact the PAC secretary no later than two days before the newsletter publication. You can also contact your class representative. 

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook  
Click here to find our Facebook page. 
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